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Miss Claire Castillo 
900 South Main 
Delon, New Mexico 

Dear Miss Castillo: 

I regret that I am not able to furnish the information 
you requested in your recent letter. 

All of the information we are able to release has been 
given wide distribution by news agencies. I am sure 
you will be able to obtain most of the information you 
require from your local newspapers. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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